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28th April 2022 

Dear Parents, 

On Thursday 26th May, we would like to invite you into school to join us in celebrating the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. 

Each year group has chosen a decade of Queen Elizabeth’s reign and the majority of their learning that 
week will be based around it. On the Thursday, we invite the children to dress up in a style typical of that 
decade. 

The decade choices are as follows: 
Pre-school, Foundation + Year 1: 2020. 
Year 2: 1990s 
Year 3: 1980s 
Year 4: 1970s 
Yea 5: 1960s 
Year 6: 1950s 

In the afternoon, at 2.00pm, we would like to invite you and your families into school to look at the work 
that the children have produced in the week, to hear songs, poetry along with whatever else staff and 
pupils have prepared to share! 

To finish the day off, we would love it if you would bring an ‘afternoon tea-style’ picnic to share with your 
children on the school field (weather permitting). 

If you/someone in your family is an enthusiastic cook or has a particular speciality and would like to make 
snacks to share with other families, then please let us know and we will provide a table for you. 

As a staff team, we cannot wait to fill our school with all of the families that make up Hughenden Primary 
and we know that our pupils will be very excited and proud to show you around. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Garlick, Mrs Messenger and the Hughenden team. 
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